COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

27th January, 1950.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to my letters of the 3rd
and 6th ultimo respecting the Steamer "PEMARA" ,
I shall be glad if you will return to this Office,
in course of post, the deferred reports on the
vessel,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classiflcation Committee.

D.L.H. Collinson,Eaq.,

PLYMOUTH.
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